
QUESTIONS PURSUANT TO RULE 11 OF THE RULES OF PROCEDURE 
 

 

From Deputy J.A.B. Gollop 

To President, Committee for Home Affairs 

Subject Brexit and Population Management 

Date of questions 17th September, 2019  

States’ Meeting 25th September, 2019  

 
Question 1 
Is the President and Committee confident that post-Brexit - especially a ‘No Deal’ 
Brexit for the end of October - that the Population Management Office policies and 
regime are sufficiently prepared to answer questions, reassure people and 
employers and cope with a possible additional workload?  
 
Question 2 
It has been widely reported that a popular and respected valued rural located care 
home is to close quite soon for the announced reasons that the resignation of a care 
manager and general difficulties in recruiting suitable qualified and sufficient staff. 
How can Home Affairs ensure staff shortages don’t lead to further closures?  
 
Question 3 
The current policy of not granting longer-term residency employment permits for 
carers and domestics and catering staff in the care sector apparently does not aid 
recruitment. Will this policy be reviewed and revised at least on a short term basis?  
 
Question 4 
A very large number of catering, restaurant, hotel and hospitality job roles from 
table-waiting positions to more junior chef roles are ineligible for longer-term 
licenses apparently.  Is the committee aware of the severe staff shortages and 
trading concerns of the sector which are being linked to the population policies and 
implemented outcomes?  
 


